
TOOT TOOT! 

Welcome aboard the GGA BOOK 

TRAIN—a brand new library 

newsletter celebrating all 

things books! 

Our first train is filled with 

colourful characters from 

World Book Day. Who can 

you see? Can you guess 

which book they are from? 



ACORNS CLASS 

Congratulations to 

Monty (Acorns) 

and Zakariyyah 

(Gingko) who won 

best costumes for 

EYFS! Can you 

guess who they 

are? 



We loved these fantastic   

costumes from Penny 

(Walnut) and Gracie-Jayne 

(Apple) - our winners from 

Y1 and Y2! 

Colourful characters from      

Hazel class 

William from 

Cherry class won 

best costume for 

Y3. Well done! 



Some Y4 library visitors including a 

dragon and a witch! Flora’s (Magnolia) 

costume as Millicent Quibb was the  

winner for Y4—congratulations! 

These Y5 and Y6 library visitors 

look familiar...can you guess 

which books they are from? 

Amaya-Olivia (Holly) and Casey (Beech) 

were our UKS2 winners with their brilliant, 

inventive costumes—well done! 



We spotted some characters from 

these books on the train. Did you see 

anyone else? 

There were lots of fun activities taking 

place across the whole school on World 

Book Day, including a library bingo 

treasure hunt and a “Guess who?” 

competition, where we put everyone’s 

detective skills to the test by asking 

which member of staff was hiding     

behind each book cover. 

Alicia, Brooke (Cedar class) and the 

whole of Apple class were joint         

winners, guessing 34 out of 42 answers 

correctly – well done! 

We’d like to say a big thank you to    

everyone for taking part in World Book 

Day at GGA. We hope you enjoyed it as 

much as we did. 

Happy reading! 


